
Representative Clem and Committee Members                                                 February 8, 2018 

COMMENTS ON HB 4106                                                                   

 

I would like to encourage you to pass this bill.  It makes sense to have information regarding the 

population of wolves in Oregon to make good choices regarding management and funding for the 

program, and to evaluate the success or failure of efforts to establish wolves in this state.  I am not a 

supporter of the introduction of Canadian wolves into Oregon.  Since it appears they are here to stay, 

decisions should be based upon a reasonable figure regarding the numbers of animals in the state. 

 

Irene Gilbert 

2310 Adams Ave. 

La Grande, Oregon  97850 


